
 

  

 

SERVICE ALERT 
 

 
January 11, 2022 

      
Nanoose Bay Peninsula Water Service Area – Water Supply Disruption 

A small watermain break occurred today, January 11, 2022, in the 3700 block of Dolphin Drive in Nanoose 
Bay. Crews are on-site isolating the broken watermain. Homes on Dolphin Drive from Andover Road to  
Mallard Place and on Mallard Place will be affected by an emergency shut down of the water supply that 
was required at approximately 11:30 a.m. Customers can expect low pressure and/or no water. Repair 
work will take a few hours, however the crews will work to get the water service back online as soon as 
possible. We thank residents for their patience.  
 
To receive water service alerts directly via email, sign up at rdn.bc.ca/subscribe. You can also subscribe to 
receive RDN service alerts via text, app and email via Voyent Alert at rdn.bc.ca/voyent-alert.  
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

For more information, please contact: 
 Water Services   
 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
250-390-6560 or 250-248-4914 

 rcu@rdn.bc.ca  
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